
AHAR Club Rules 

 

Riders must take reasonable precautions for their own safety including the wearing of helmets and 

appropriate riding boots. 

All tack must be in good working order and suitable for the activities being undertaken on the day of 

the rally. 

Instructors and club members only are allowed on the arena. 

No riding outside of the areas of a venue which have been booked for the rally unless authorised by 

a committee member. 

No dogs  

No unsupervised children at rallies. 

The venue should be left in the same or better condition as we find it.  Please clear up all manure 

and hay from yards and float parking area. 
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